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Harold Weisberg 
Route 12, Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21707 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

In the course of the Naval Investigative Services's search 
of its records in response to your Freedom of Information Act 
(FOIA) request, that office surfaced two pertinent documents 
which were referred to this Agency for determination as to 
their releasability. 

We have completed our review of these documents and our 
determinations are shown below. 

Enclosed is a copy of segregable portions of a CIA 
memorandum dated 6 May 1964. Deletions were made under =the 
exemption provisions of FOIA subsections (b)(1) and (b)(3). An 
explanation of these exemptions is enclosed. The denying 
official for these deletions is Louis J. Dube, the DO 
Information Review Officer. 

I am informing you of your right to appeal the above 
decision by addressing your appeal to the CIA Information 
Review Committee, in my care. Should you decide to do this, 
please explain the basis of your appeal. 

Enclosed is a "Classification Cancelled" copy of Naval 
Message R102012Z containing CIA electrical dissemination 
No. 74673. There are no deletions of CIA-originated material 
from this document. 

We wish to apologize for the length of time it has taken us 
to complete the processing of your request. We have been 
inundated, however, by a large number of requests over the past 
several years. Under the circumstances, we can only do our



best to apportion our time and efforts in a manner calculated 

to satisfy all of our requesters. Thus, we have adopted the 

policy of first-received, first-answered. Thank you for your 

patience and consideration while we were completing the 

processing of your request. 

Sincerely, 

LO Lae ef 4 Moe ehigwe 

. Larry R. Strawderman 
Information and Privacy Coordinator 

Enclosures


